
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Overbury Street 

Liverpool L7 3HJ 
Tel 0151 709 1698 
Fax 0151 708 9619 

annes-ao@st-annes.liverpool.sch.uk 

 
Thursday 30th March 2023  
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
  
Thank you to all our children and staff for the hardworking and wonderful past term. We are 
looking forward to our Easter break to recharge our batteries and be ready for Summer term. It 
has been a lovely and busy week with Easter Bonnets, Easter parent event, our amazing discos 
and our fundraising.  
This has all been so lovely and enjoyed by all children and staff, all our children are a real credit to 
us all.  
 
Our fundraising efforts have helped us to raise over £400 for the Cafod Appeal and we are thrilled 
with this, it will make a huge difference. Thank you!  
We are also very proud of our swimming team who will be taking part in the Swimming Gala finals 
tomorrow morning, they are such a talented team of swimmers. Good luck St Anne’s !  
 
During the holidays there is an Easter Egg hunt event taking place at St. Luke’s Bombed Out 
Church. This is a very special event for us as our Y5 and Y6 children created the designs and all 
59 of our eggs are on display. If you are free, the event runs from the 1st to 8th April excluding 
Monday 3rd April. The Easter eggs will be viewable inside the church between 11:00 and 17:00 - 
with a fun activity sheet and egg hunt challenge available as well. There is also an Origami 
workshop onsite for £2 on the 1st, 2nd and 7th of April between the same times. 
 
Updates:  
 

 Thank you for the children’s lovely Easter bonnets/egg holders, we have all enjoyed our 
parade and sharing our creations with you, there were some very creative entries.  

 School will re-open on Monday 17th April at normal opening time at 8.40am. 
 Summer dresses and shorts can be worn as part of our summer uniform after Easter. 
 PE kits must be worn on PE days, tracksuit bottoms can be worn over PE shorts for 

warmth.  
 Golden postcards will be sent out later on today to one lucky child in each class.  

 
Thank you for your continued support and a very Happy 
and Holy Easter to you and your family.  
 
Mrs Murphy  
Headteacher 

St Anne’s Catholic Primary  

School 
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